

Westfields Infant School

School Lane, Yateley, Hampshire, GU46 6NN Executive Headteacher: Miss J Redman

1st July 2025

Dear Parents,

Our fabulous School Choir have been asked to sing at our School Summer Fair on Friday 11th July 2025. We have already been practising three songs and the children are looking forward to performing them. Even if your child has only recently joined us they will know the songs and it would be a great opportunity for your child to perform to a real audience.

The Fair starts at 5:00pm and we will be performing at 6:00pm. We would ask the children to arrive under the canopy outside Woodpecker Class at 5:50pm so they can warm up and be ready to sing at 6:00pm. Please stay and watch the children, who will be performing on the field.

Please return the slip below to give your permission for your child to perform – I certainly hope there will be a good turn-out!

Thank you in anticipation of your support.

Yours sincerely,

Annol Sevnell

Anna Fennell

Year 2 Team Leader & Woodpecker Class Teacher

Summer Fair Choir Performance 2025 My child is able to perform at the School Summer Fair Child's Class Child's Name Print Name Contact telephone number

> Email: infants@westfieldsfederation.org.uk Website: www.westfields-inf.co.uk